
 

 

23rd November 2022 
 

Little Cypress Christmas singing  
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Rainbows, Gold and Silver Nursery classes,   
     
We are starting to get into the Christmas spirit and we’d like to invite you to attend one 
of our Little Cypress singing performances on:  

 
Wednesday 14th December at either 10.30am or 2.30pm 

 
Due to the capacity in Little Cypress, please limit adults to 2 per child.   
 
Due to safeguarding reasons, we cannot allow photos or videos to be taken during the 
performances.  Photos can be taken of your own child after their performance and we 
will make arrangements for this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Jo Sorensen - Head of Lower School 


